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BARCROFT SCHOOL & CIVIC LEAGUE: BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
Pres. Ira Belcher 892-6929 Ira Belcher,
Vice-Pres. Margaret Davis 892-6742 Wm. Peine,

Rec. Secy. Terry Andolshek  486-8182 Susan Christopher,
Corr. Secy. James Roach 892=6727 Phyllis Kinsey,
Treas. John Turner 892-6512 Ann Noll.

NEXT MEETING: April 3, 1986 7:30 P.M. 800 S. Buchanan St.

PROGRAM: Arlington County plans to relocate Fire Station
No. 1, now located near Columbia Pike on S. Edgewood Street.
Captain Kidwell will brief us on possible relocation sites
and the impact on the ability to respond to fires in the
Barcroft Community. *

REPORT ON FEB. MEETING: Randy Swart briefed us on the
relocation of the central police facility. The County
still plans to locate the facility in the west side of
Arlington Hall Station. This site is surrounded on
three sides by homes in the Barcroft Community. He
urged us to protest at the County Board hearing on
Thursday, March 20, 8 PM, at the County Courthouse,
and to write letters to the County Board.

Randy will give a report at our April 3rd meeting on
how the County Board hearing went to inform those of
us who could not attend.

Last call to pay up your membership dues for 1985-86. Please
check to be sure you have paid yours. If not, make your check
payable to Barcroft School & Civic League and mail to Kathryn
Villegas, 4301 Columbia Pike, Arl., Va. 22204,



